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Upcoming Dates and events 

2nd May—Bank Holiday 

3rd May—Own Clothes Day—Sweets for May Fayre 

4th May— Young Voices 

6th May—Greg Clark Visit 

9th May—Key Stage 2 SATs week 

11th May—Year 5 11+ Information talk at 3:30pm 

13th May—Own clothes Day—Cakes for May Fayre 

14th May—May Fayre 

18th May—Year 6, Anti -Crime Assembly 

20th May—Class 1 Assembly 

27th May—Last day of term—Jubilee Celebration Day. 

30th May—3rd June—Half Term 

6th June—INSET day / Year 6 Residential Trip 

7th June—Pupils return 

10th June—Own clothes for Secrets Room 

15th June—Secrets Room for Fathers Day 

21st June—Enrichment Day 

27th June—Sports Day—parents welcome 

1st July—Class 2 Assembly 

6th July—Year 6 Dress Rehearsal 

7th July—Year 6 Performance—evening 

15th July—Reports out to Parents 

21st July—Last Day and Leavers Assembly 9:15am 

2022-2023  

Dates for your Diary 

INSET days 

1st September 2022 

2nd September 2022 

10th November 2022 

3rd January 2023 

5th June 2023 

Class 4 have started cooking this week, and they made traditional English pancakes in their 
first cooking lesson. The children practised a range of skills such as chopping, whisking (to 
ensure there were no lumps in the batter) and flipping. Finally, they enjoyed their pan-
cakes topped with honey and delicious fruits!  

This week, our School 
council planted one of the 

new oak trees on the 
Recreation Ground. In 
honour of the Queen’s 

Jubilee, five oak trees are 
being planted in the village, 

by various organisations.  

Well done to our pupils for 
representing us so well and 

for being a part of the 
village’s history. 



Thank you to all of our families. 
Thank you so much for helping us to celebrate our 
Staff Appreciation Week. Thanks to your kind words, 
our staff are feeling very loved. I feel so privileged to 
lead such a wonderful team of people, and I would like 
to say, a huge heartfelt, thank you to every one of 
them.  

Jette, who runs the Pottery 
Club, has told us how much 
she is enjoying working with 
our children. She is so 
impressed by their creativity, 
willingness to try and has 
commented on their positivity 
and encouragement of each 
other.  

27th May—Jubilee Celebration Day. 

On 27th May, we will be holding a day of 
celebrations to honour the Queen’s Jubilee. The 
children are invited to wear their own clothes 
for the day, and we will have some special 
activities to mark the day. 

This week class R had a visit from ‘Cooking Pioneers’! We have been 
learning lots about fruit and vegetables and how they help a healthy diet 
so Mrs Randeria helped us all to make a healthy strawberry cheesecake. 
The children listened carefully to the recipe instructions and worked as 
fantastic teams to create their finished product, using lots of different 
cooking skills along the way! It is safe to say the lesson, and the 
cheesecakes, were a big hit as we all enjoyed them whilst listening to a 
story after lunch.  

             Staff News  

            Baby News! 

We are very excited to let you know that Mrs 
Taylor and her husband are expecting a baby in 
the Autumn. I’m sure you will join with me in 
wishing them all the best as they add to their 

family.  

New MMS 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Parsons to 
our MMs team. Due to Mrs Killick standing down 
from her MMS role, we needed another person 

to support the team. We are pleased to say 
that Mrs Killick will remain at Breakfast Club 

though.  

Uh-oh! 

You may have noticed our EYFS building is looking a bit worse for wear at the moment. We have 
been in talks with KCC for some time regarding a replacement, but due to the recent storms, the 

outside of the building is suffering even more. KCC have plans to do a temporary fix over the 
summer holidays, recladding the outside and painting it. We cannot expect a replacement until the 
following summer, but at least it will look a little better! The structure and inside are both sound 
and not a concern to the surveyor. Please bear with us while we do our best to make it look a bit 

nicer when we have our big field events later in the term. 

Please be aware that we have a few cases of 
Covid in class 3 this week. We ask that 
positive cases remain away for 5 days, 
returning when well. Thank you for remaining 
vigilant and keeping us informed. We continue 
with our stringent hygiene measures and 
ventilation. 






